
27th June 2019 

Heckington St Andrew’s Church of   

England Primary School Newsletter 

Dates for your Diary 

28.06.19 New Intake Day at Secondary schools Year 6 

28.06.19 Move up day to meet new teacher 

01.07.19 Chestnut class visit the Collection, Lincoln 

05.07.19 Year 5 Taster Day at St. Georges 

11.07.19 Reports out to Parents 

12.07.19 Summer Fayre 3.30pm 

12.07.19 Non school uniform day  

18.07.19 ‘Pantastic’ Performance 6pm 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you very much for your attendance and support at sports day last Friday; it was a lovely day and it 

was nice to see so many families joining us.  Well done to all of the children for their participation; we 

were extremely proud of the children as they demonstrated excellent sportsmanship, determination and 

respect for each other.   A special well done to the green team who won the sports’ cup. 

 

A reminder that this Friday is move up day where the children will be spending the day with their new 

class teacher for September.  Our Year 6 children will be spending the day at their new secondary 

schools. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs J Bentley 

Headteacher  

Bags for school  

You have earned an amazing £120.00 for PTFA funds! 

               Thank you! 

Summer Fayre 
Our summer fayre is fast approaching ( Friday 12th July) and we are looking to raise much needed funds to help towards 

the modernisation of the playground area. 

 

We have sent home books of raffle tickets this week. Please feel free to sell as many as possible  to friends and family 

members. Returning all stubs and money collected to the office in named envelopes. More tickets are available at the    of-

fice. As well as the usual days out prizes, hampers and vouchers from local businesses, we are also looking for any donations 

for the raffle. If you can help with these, please drop off to the office between now and fayre day. 

 

There are so many ways you can help the PTFA with the summer fayre. 

* Donations of cakes for refreshments  *  Bouncy castle (to man)  *  Refreshments and raffle stall helpers 

JAM JARS—the children will have a non school uniform day on 12th July.  Please bring along a fill jam jar as payment, filled 

with wrapped sweets, toys, pennies puzzles etc.  

 

If you can help in anyway on the day please leave your name and number at the office and one of us will contact you.   

 

 

A huge thank you to the PTFA who gave up their whole day 

and looked after us all with refreshments on Sports Day. It 

was  much appreciated.  


